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HISA Exec Statement  
on Ukraine 
 
On behalf of the Executive Committee and students at the University of the Highlands and 
Islands, HISA expresses its heartfelt solidarity with the people of Ukraine, in light of the 
suffering caused by yesterday’s invasion.  
 
Democracy is an important value of our Students’ Association and we stand in solidarity with 
any nation fighting for its own democracy.  
 
We understand that some students may have family and friends who are currently in 
Ukraine, or neighbouring countries, and that this will be an extremely worrying time for them. 
We are currently in communication with the UHI in order to ensure that all our students are 
safe, supported and not in any danger.  
 
If you are worried about the safety of a family member or friend, please make sure you 
access the support services available at your local campus.  
 
Please follow the link below to access the general student support page on the UHI website, 
which includes the Green Button.  
 
Current students - Support (uhi.ac.uk) 
 
We hope for a swift and peaceful resolution to this conflict and for the cessation of violence. 
 
-  HISA Executive Committee (2021-22) 
 
 

https://www.uhi.ac.uk/en/students/support/

